

Listening

- 1  3.44 Usłyszysz dwukrotnie wypowiedzi uczniów na temat zwierząt. Do każdej wypowiedzi (1–5) dobierz odpowiadające jej zdanie (A–F). Uwaga! Jedno zdanie zostało podane dodatkowo i nie pasuje do żadnej wypowiedzi.
- A There are some untrue opinions about this animal.
 - B This animal isn't usually active during the day.
 - C This animal is a popular pet nowadays.
 - D This animal is very good at moving in water.
 - E This animal lives in one part of the world.
 - F This animal is endangered because it has got too little food.

1	2	3	4	5

___ / 10

Vocabulary

2 Zaznacz odpowiednie wyrazy.

- Bats** / **Beavers** are good at flying.
- The **octopus** / **camel** is a land animal.
- Some snakes and spiders are **endangered** / **poisonous**. This means they use toxins to attack other animals or people.
- Some birds use their **shells** / **beaks** to catch insects.
- My dog has got a nice big **kennel** / **tank** in the garden.

___ / 5

3 Uzupełnij zdania odpowiednimi wyrazami. Pierwsze litery wyrazów zostały podane.

- A **c**_____ looks like a big monkey.
- Birds have **f**_____ to keep warm and dry.
- I have to buy a new **c**_____ for my parrot.
- I think spiders are really **u**_____. I don't like looking at them.

___ / 4

Functions

4 Zakreśl wyrażenia, które poprawnie uzupełniają poniższe mini-dialogi.

- A: I **should** / **Can** I ask you something?
B: Yes, of course.
- A: I haven't got any money to buy fish food.
B: I **shouldn't** / I **couldn't** care less! It's your problem!
- A: How often **should I** / I **should** walk my dog?
B: Every day. He needs a lot of exercise.
- A: Would you like to have a pet animal?
B: Yes, I **can** / I'm thinking of buying a cat.

___ / 4

Grammar

5 Uzupełnij zdania przymiotnikami w nawiasach w odpowiedniej formie.

- Polar bears are _____ (dangerous) than beavers.
- I think cats are _____ (bad) pets than dogs.
- In my opinion, dolphins are the _____ (interesting) animals in the world.
- Owls aren't as _____ (big) as ostriches.
- Africa is _____ (hot) than Europe.
- The giraffe is the _____ (tall) mammal in the world.

___ / 6

6 Uzupełnij zdania odpowiednimi zaimkami dzierżawczymi.

- A: I think it is Ben's copybook.
B: Yes, it must be _____.
- This black bag isn't _____. I've got a blue one.
- The new games console is for Robert and Tom. It's _____.
- This smartphone is for you. It's _____ now.
- A: Are these Martha's glasses?
B: Yes, they're _____.
- This bike is for me and my sister. It's _____.

___ / 6

Reading

7 Przeczytaj tekst. Odpowiedz na pytania 1–5 zgodnie z treścią tekstu.

The largest aquarium in Europe

There are many places called aquariums where people can go and see ocean and sea life. One of those is the Oceanogràfic, which is in Valencia in Spain. The aquarium is inside the City of Arts and Science. There are nine underwater towers which look like they are from a science-fiction film. Many people go there not only to look at the fish and other sea animals but also to admire the beautiful buildings. The Oceanogràfic is the largest aquarium in Europe, but it hasn't got the biggest fish tank. The biggest one here (7 million litres) isn't as big as the one in Boulogne-sur-Mer in France, which is the largest in Europe (10 million litres).

As visitors walk through the water towers, they can see over 500 different types of ocean and sea animals, including dolphins, sharks, penguins, turtles and many, many others. The total number of animals in the aquarium is about 45,000. The place has even got the oceanic sunfish, which you can't see very often in aquariums. Each tower has got two parts, and each part shows one of the big ecosystems in the world, for example the Arctic or the tropical seas.

- 1 What do the underwater towers in the Oceanogràfic look like?

They look like _____.

- 2 Which aquarium is the largest in Europe?

_____.

- 3 How many types of animals can you see in the Oceanogràfic?

You can see _____.

- 4 How many animals are there in the Oceanogràfic?

There are _____.

- 5 What can you see in one part of each water tower?

You can see _____.

___ / 5

Writing

8 Od niedawna masz kota. W e-mailu do kolegi z USA:

- opisz wygląd swojego kota,
- napisz, jaki jest twój kot i co o nim sądzisz,
- opisz swoją rolę w opiekowaniu się nim.

Użyj maksymalnie 120 słów.

Hi Rick,
You won't believe it but I've got a cat at last!
...
What about you? Have you got any pets?
Write back,
XYZ

___ / 10

Total: ___ / 50

Extra task**9 ★** Przetłumacz fragmenty podane w nawiasach na język angielski.

- 1 My computer is (**starszy niż**) _____ my brother's computer.
- 2 I prefer books to films. I think books are (**bardziej interesujące niż**) _____ films.
- 3 The living room is (**największym**) _____ room in our house.
- 4 (**Czy powinienem pójść**) _____ to a vet with my dog?
- 5 Maybe rats aren't (**tak miłe jak**) _____ hamsters, but they're very intelligent.

____ / 5

Total ★: ____ / 55